
 
 

 

 

Memo 
Date:   February 14, 2024 

To:   All Prairie Region Presidents/Secretary Treasurers 

Cc:   Regional Executive Committee / Union Representatives 

  Colleen Jones, 2nd National Vice President 

From:  Dave Lambert, Regional Education & Organization Officer 

Re:   National Facilitator Training

Comrades and Friends,  

The 5-Day Spring 2024 National Facilitator Training seminar for all CUPW Locals will be held at Bayview 
Wildwood Resort in Severn Bridge Ontario from May 27th – 31st 2024. 
 
This opportunity is offered through CUPW National Office. All travel and accommodations will be handled 
by them. 
 
The courses being offered are: 
 

Facilitator Training Level I 
& 

Facilitator Training Level II 
 

Please advise participants that the hotel is completely smoke-free and all Union functions are 
scent free. 

 

Please ensure that your participants are aware that all sessions of the school are mandatory.  Travel costs 
other than airline tickets will be based on bus equivalent unless advance authorization by either the 
National Director or the REOO has been received for travel using other means. Per Diem cheques will be 
issued at registration prior to the plenary. Locals are also reminded that the Union endeavours to 
provide a harassment free environment for members to participate in this important work of the 
Union. 

DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT OF APPLICATIONS WILL BE: 

March 18th  by 4PM 
 

• Please note that we have left a blank space on the posters for the Local to fill in the date they want the 
applications into their office. 

• If you are emailing applications, please only send to: PrairieEducation@cupw-sttp.org 
• WE MUST HAVE THE ORIGINAL APPLICATIONS (PAGE 1 AND 2) SENT TO THIS OFFICE AND SIGNED BY 

THE APPLICANT AND THE LOCAL PRESIDENT.  PLEASE ENSURE THAT ALL APPLICATION FORMS ARE 
FILLED OUT ENTIRELY AND REFLECT CORRECT INFORMATION.  

• INCOMPLETE APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. 
 
If you have any questions about this education seminar, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Always in Solidarity, 
 

 
 

Dave Lambert 
Education & Organization Officer - Prairie Region CUPW-STTP 
The Struggle Continues 
 DL/sl.cope225 

mailto:PrairieEducation@cupw-sttp.org

